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This Bill is wrong and is not sustainable for our families if they are to grow up health.
Beef is one of Oregon’s top agricultural commodities. Our producers and feedlots
comply with state laws, are stewards of our land, our rivers, and our environment.
This is an unfair and unnecessary burden on our industry.

We oppose this Bill.
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